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I. MEDICARE SAVINGS PLAN (MSP) AND LOW INCOME SUBSIDY (LIS) 

RESOURCE LIMIT INCREASE 
 

The Centers for Medicaid and Medicare announced that effective January 1, 2011, 
there will be an increase in the resource (asset) limits for the Medicare Savings 
Program (MSP), known in North Carolina as the MQB programs, and the Low 
Income Subsidy programs shall increase.  

 
The Low Income Subsidy resource limits effective January 1, 2011 will be $8,180 for 
an individual and $13,020 for a couple. 

 
The resource limits North Carolina will use for the MQB program effective January 1, 
2011 has been changed from $6,600 for an individual to $6,680 and $9,910 for a 
couple to $10,020. 

 
II.  EFFECTIVE DATE AND IMPLEMENTATION 
 

This policy change is effective 01/01/2011. Apply this change to applications taken 
and redeterminations started on or after January 1, 2011 and for applications and 
redeterminations presently in process only for months beginning January 2011 or 
later. 

 
If you have any questions regarding this information, please contact your Medicaid 
Program Representative. 

 
 
 
 

Craigan L. Gray, MD, MBA, JD 
Director 

 
 

(This information as written and researched by Cynthia Mobley, Policy Consultant, 
Medicaid Eligibility Unit) 
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